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Wednesday, 6 December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: Christmas food bank donations 

SHS would like to get parents, carers and children involved in giving back again this Christmas. We 

will be holding another food collection to support families in need. Please support us by donating any 

of the items below. All proceeds will go to Trussell Trust Foodbank. 

Please drop them into the collection tubs in our reception area by Tuesday, 19 December 2023. 

 
Pasta sauces 
Tinned food 
Sugar 
Fruit juice 
Pasta 
Instant mash potato 
Tinned vegetables 
Baked beans 
 

Tinned meat/fish 
Tinned pudding 
Breakfast cereal 
Long life milk 
Tea bags 
Tinned rice pudding 
Biscuits 
Rice 
 

NB: Please make sure all food is unopened, non-perishable, in date, and undamaged.  We thank you in 

advance for your donations. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher 

 

 


